
 

Staff Report – Consent Agenda 
August 5th, 2024, Council Regular Meeting  

 

Pavement Preservation Slurry Seals with Blackline, Inc. (Submitted by Will Noonan, Public 

Works Operations Manager) 

 

Phone Email 

360.817. 7983 wnoonan@cityofcamas.us 
 

BACKGROUND:  The City plans to enter into a contract with Blackline Inc., to complete Type 2 

Slurry Seal surface treatments on various City parking lots as part of the Pavement Preservation 

Program. This was a piggy-back from the City of Vancouver’s slurry seal contract which went out 

as a formal bid. 

 

BENEFITS TO THE COMMUNITY:  Most of these parking lots have received minimal 

preventative maintenance treatments. A type 2 slurry seal will provide the surface with a new 

surface, protect the underlying pavement and seal cracks while extending the life of the parking 

lots. 

BUDGET IMPACT:  This will be paid for with the GO bond as part of the city-wide maintenance 

being provided to different facilities. The total cost is $114,314. 

 

RECOMMENDATION: Staff recommends Council approve this contract for $114,314. 

 


